
 

 

Ref: ADL/SE/2024-25/103 
       November 16, 2024 
 
To, 
Listing/ Compliance Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE CODE: 524348 

To, 
Listing/ Compliance Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, Plot No. C/1, 
G Block Bandra - Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400051 
NSE SYMBOL: AARTIDRUGS 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
       
Sub:  Restoration of manufacturing process of particular 

product at T-150 Unit  
 
 Ref:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 ("Listing Regulations") 

 
Pursuant to our disclosure dated August 7, 2024 on Conditional Restart Directions of 
manufacturing activity of particular product at T-150 unit located at Tarapur, Maharashtra by 
Maharashtra Pollution Control Board (MPCB), we would like to inform that, we have restored 
the manufacturing process in compliance with the recommendations of Directorate of 
Industrial Safety and Health (DISH) 
  
There has been no material impact on the financials and operations of business. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
FOR AARTI DRUGS LIMITED 
 
 
RUSHIKESH DEOLE  
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
ICSI M. No.: F12932 
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